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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Reynaldo Patino tapped for prestigious American Fisheries Society honor
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A research professor with the Department of Natural Resources Management with a joint appointment at the U.S. Geological Survey will be recognized as a 2018 Fellow of the American Fisheries Society. The honor will be presented to Reynaldo Patino in mid-August during the 2018 Meeting of the American Fisheries Society in Atlantic City. Patino serves as a leader of the Texas Cooperative Fish and Wildlife Unit.

TECH FOCUS
Fieldprint Calculator aids in defining physical, economic sustainability
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Researchers with the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics are using a relatively new technology called the Fieldprint Calculator to help determine sustainability for farmers and ranchers in the Texas High Plains. "When we think of sustainability, we think of physical sustainability, but there's also an economic portion to that as well," said Donna Mitchell McCallister, a research assistant professor.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Faculty Dinner 

& Awards Ceremony
Thursday, Aug. 23, 2018; 6:30 p.m.;
        AFS Livestock Arena  

CASNR Ag Fest

       Thursday, Aug. 30, 2018 

       AFS Livestock Arena

57th Annual Homecoming Breakfast

       Saturday, Oct. 20, 2018

       Student Union Building

       Red Raider Ballroom

CASNR Pig Roast

       Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018

       Lubbock Civic Center

       Banquet Hall

Houston Livestock Show

       & Rodeo Scholarship Reception

       Wednesday, Nov. 7, 2018

       Student Union Building

       Matador Room


	

	
	The graduate research assistant’s research focuses on the movement and connectivity of the small migratory shorebird throughout the High Plains region during the breeding season to locations on the Gulf Coast and Mexico during migration and winter. She is studying where birds are migrating, when they are migrating and who is migrating – males, females or juveniles. >> more
Prime time for adoption; Peak cuteness of puppies might not be an accident
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A research study has found that, for whatever reason, the age when puppies reach peak cuteness level is also the age when they are abandoned and become adoptable. “It almost seems like it's an evolutionary strategy to basically make itself as ready as possible to be adopted at that age,” said AFS’s Nathan Hall. “Does the peak of cuteness happen to coincide right at that time where they might be abandoned?”

New print issue of award-winning ‘The Agriculturist’ rolls off the press
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The latest issue of the Department of Agricultural Education & Communications' magazine, The Agriculturist, is available at several locations across CASNR. Each semester, students enroll in 'ACOM 4310: Development of Agricultural Publications,' to produce the magazine from start to finish. The 90-page magazine’s editorial leadership team was directed by Editor Jacy Cabler.

AFS's Kynzie McNeill wins NIRA college rodeo barrel racing title in Wyoming
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A hard-riding senior from the Department of Animal and Food Sciences is the new 2018 National Barrel Racing Champion. Kynzie McNeill, an animal science major from Hobbs, New Mexico, put in blazing performances earlier this month at the National Intercollegiate Rodeo Association's College National Finals Rodeo in Casper, Wyoming. During the final round, McNeill clocked a time of 14.09 seconds to clinch the title.

Focus on Fiber; Texas International Cotton School scheduled for Aug. 6-16
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The Fiber & Biopolymer Research Institute, in conjunction with the Lubbock Cotton Exchange, is hosting the 38th session of the Texas International Cotton School. Running from Aug. 6-16 the program is two weeks of classes, lectures, tours and hands-on interaction in all phases of cotton production, harvesting, ginning, classing, testing, preparation and processing.

Down Under; NRM’s Dillin Parsons featured in CASNR Study Abroad Spotlight Q&A
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Name: Dillin Parsons; Location: Australia/New Zealand; Program: Faculty Lead Agricultural Tour of Australia and New Zealand; Timeframe: May-June (2018); Major: Natural Resource Management/Pre-vet; Classification: Senior; Hometown: Abilene, Texas  

Food safety expert earns AMSA Distinguished Research Award
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Mindy Brashears, a professor of food safety and public health with the Department of Animal and Food Sciences, has been presented the American Meat Science Association's 2018 Distinguished Research Award. The award, established in 1965, recognizes members with outstanding research contributions to the meat industry and is sponsored by ConAgra Brands. 

Deadline Nears; AEC Awards Committee seeks awards nominations
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The Department of Agricultural Education and Communications is seeking nominations for the awards, including Outstanding Agricultural Communications Alumni, Outstanding Agricultural Education Alumni, and new this year, an Early Career Outstanding Alumni award for graduates in both agricultural communications and agricultural education/interdisciplinary agriculture. Deadline: Aug. 15
Charles Klein, Kristi Gaines working to decrease childhood obesity rates
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Landscape Architecture’s Charles Klein and the Graduate School’s Kristi Gaines are part of a consortium that is helping redesign childcare center play spaces to optimize physical and educational opportunities. They head a group of researchers known as OLE! Lubbock, which examines the relationship between the design of outdoor play spaces and how it leads to healthier, active lifestyles. 

Capitol Idea; Myranda Villanueva steps into Government Internship Spotlight Q&A
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Name: Myranda Villanueva; Intern Office: Congressman Jodey Arrington (TX-19); Semester: Fall 2017; Major: Agricultural and Applied Economics and Business Administration; Classification: Senior; (graduated in May 2018); starting Masters of Agriculture Business/Fall 2018; Hometown: Schertz, Texas
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